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The past four months have seen a steady deepening and broadening of our ties
with other progressive forces, both here in the U.S. and elsewhere around the world.
As VVAW/WSO matures, it becomes mcreasmgly necessary for us to maintain these
ties and to understand their great significance to us. - We must constantly guard a-
gainst neglecting external relatmnslnps, dismissing them as unimportant or unrelat-
ed to our work. The July demonstration in Washington clearly proved just how im-
portant they actually can be. Without the substantial support we received from many
other organizations in bmldmg for the July demo, we could not have made it nearly
80 great a succeea as 1t was.

~ As we pointed out in the external National Office report to the Milwaukee NSCM
such united a.ct:.ons have neither caused us to lose our independence as an organiza-
tion or forced us to water down our anti-imperialist politics to meaningless reform-
ism. Rather, VVAW/WSO has come out of the experience as a much stronger and
more capable organizatica. Principled, united action will both buxld VVAW/ WSO and
the general antx-zmpenahst movement. :

Overseas, VVAW/WSO ha.s reaffirmed existing relations with a number of

groups and has estabhahed new relations with others. We continue to maintain reg-

ular communications with our Indochinese comrades in North and South Vietnam and
in Cambodia., Elsewhere, VVAW/WSO Gl chapters in Japan have continued their
very close working relationship with Japanese peace groups such as Beherein. We
have been in recent communication with representatives of numerous lItalian pro-
gressive groups, have established relations with the Dutch GI movement in Holland
and have strengthened our ties thh representa.twes of the Democratic People's Re-
public of Korea, '

VVAW/WSO members participated in the highly successful Montreal Conference
on Vietnam in early June. This conference was organized and sponsored by the As-
sociation of Vietnamese Patriots in Canada and was attended by a wide variety of
Canadian and U. S. organizations. More recently, our Yokosuka chapter represented
VVAW/WSO at the 20th World Conference Against A & H Bombs in Tokyo. Organized
by the Japanese peace group, Gensuikyo, this conference marks the sixth time that
VVAW/WSO members have participated in anti-nuclear war activities organized by
Gensuikyo. :

Domestically, VVAW/WSO continues to work closely with a wide spectrum of
progressive forces in the U. 5. movement. There are few regions that do not work
with at least a few groups in their area on 2 regular basis. In addition to these ties,
the National Office mails out copies of Winter Soldier and other VVAW/WSO organi-
zational materials on a monthly basis to the majority of movement groups in the U. S,
Whether they like us or not, most groups have definitely heard from us. Finally,
we are happy to report that our ties have strengthened with many GI projects. Com-
munications have increased and visits to many projects on both the east and west
coast took place in recent months,

There are exceptions to this general picture, of course, Overall, our rela-
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